
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Tuesday, 17th  March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Covid 19 (Coronavirus)  

 

Government advice has changed and we have taken some new actions as a result:  

 

 All planned school trips have been cancelled 

 Our parent evenings have been postponed (no new dates yet) 

 Our governors in school day has been postponed 

There is new advice for all of us in regards to social distancing and self-isolation. There is a link to this 

guidance here: Government advice 

Please note any one individual, adult or child, living in a household where someone has the following 

symptoms needs to isolate themselves for 14 days:  

 

 A persistent cough (up to 4 hours) 

 A fever (temperature over 37.8) 

The school remains open. We do have some staff who are self-isolating and we have plans in place to cover 

their absences. We have no confirmed cases of Coronavirus amongst our staff or children.  

The school remains a positive and happy place for the children who are able to attend.  Teachers are 

sensitive to the fact that some children may be feeling concerned and are reassuring children 

appropriately.  

We will continue to keep you updated as more information comes to hand.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-social-distancing-and-for-vulnerable-people/guidance-on-social-distancing-for-everyone-in-the-uk-and-protecting-older-people-and-vulnerable-adults

